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New York, NY The New York Real Estate Journal is celebrating it&#39;s 30th anniversary with a
special spotlight edition. This special distribution will be published on July 30th, to commemorate 30
years of promoting New York&#39;s real estate professionals and their deals, developments and
achievements.

If you or your company would like to celebrate with us, please contact Kristine Wolf at
kwolf@nyrej.com or call 800-654-4993.
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